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WSO Memberships & Certifications are accredited by ICAC

The goals of the annual WSO Symposium always include broadening collaboration among the various sectors 
of the safety field, building professional skills and knowledge, strengthening professionalism within the 
membership, broadening networking opportunities, and raising awareness of the value and impact of 
“Making Safety a Way of Life…Worldwide.”
You’ll connect with leaders, experts, elected officials, and changemakers of today and tomorrow, who are all 
committed to promoting the continuous advancement of safety and accident prevention technology and 
striving for a universal level of professionalism and competence among its members and all professionals and 
practitioners in the multi-discipline of occupational and environmental safety, health and accident 
prevention.
WSO Symposiums are known for a unique, friendly atmosphere, providing an opportunity for corporate 
managers and executives, SH&E professionals, advocates of safety and accident prevention, leaders of safety 
organizations, and WSO members from around the world to network and connect, exchange information, 
learn about new programs, and gain professional knowledge at a variety of breakout sessions. The WSO 
Symposium is always the gathering of friends and colleagues, a place to improve performance and meet new 
people in the safety field.

Register Today! 
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Hello and welcome to the World Safety Organization August 
Newsletter. As always, I hope you find it useful and informative 
concerning the many World Safety Organization activities.

On of the near-term upcoming World Safety Activities is the annual Symposium to be 
held in a few weeks in Las Vegas, Nevada. It is a good time to renew acquaintances 
from the past and make new ones. It is also a good time to obtain new information 
and understand what is going on around the world. We hope to see you there!

A number of our members have registered as speakers and others as attendees. We 
hope for more to increase the attendance and speaker roster. If you are thinking or 
planning to attend, now is the time to get registered and make travel and lodging 
plans. We are sure it will be an exciting and informative time.

It has been a couple of years since our last symposium, thanks to all the restrictions 
during the pandemic. Covid was a major disrupter of everyone's activities around the 
world. Safety took a front row seat as we have navigated the last couple of years 
through this mess.

It is still not over, and we encourage everyone to keep vigilant as we travel to 
business activities and international meetings. The world has become a more 
dangerous place and we need to adjust to it. This is a good reason to attend the 
annual symposium--to get new information and ideas.

We will see you in Las Vegas!

CHB

from the desk of

DR. CHARLES H. BAKER
Chief Operations Officer
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WSO 
Annual Awards 

Nominations Needed



“Making Safety a Way of Life…Worldwide” since 1975

Accredited in compliance with 
ISO/IEC 17024:2012

WSO World Management Center
106 W Young St #F, Warrensburg, MO 

64093 USA
Tel: 1-660-747-3132 | Fax: 1-660-747-2647

Email: info@worldsafety.org

VISIT US ON THE WEB
www.worldsafety.org

WE NEED YOU

Do you blog?

Do you write articles for your company’s newsletter?

Do you have relevant information to share?

Did your company or agency sponsor a special safety-focused event?

Does your company or agency have an upcoming safety-focused 
event you wish to promote?

If so, we would love to feature your content in a future WSO NewsLetter or TechLetter!

Just email your article/ blog, author(s) byline, brief bio, and photo to us:
editorialstaff@worldsafety.org

Please request a publication release form if required by your employer or co-author(s). Authors/ Companies will maintain all 
proprietary rights, and WSO will state where the original content was posted or published, if applicable.
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